
 

 

Introduction 

This leaflet explains the exam board post results services for the January 2025 BTEC series.  

Grade boundaries 

Grade boundaries show the minimum number of marks you need for each grade.  Exam 

board grade boundaries will be published on the individual exam board website from 8am 

on results day.    

Making an enquiry about your results  

If you wish to request a post-results service, please speak to your subject tutor and 

complete the Review of results application form. Please submit this to your tutor by the 

published deadline.  

 

Clerical check (service 1)  

A check of all clerical procedures which lead to the issue of a result. This service includes the 

following checks:  

• That all parts of the exam paper have been marked 

• Marks have been recorded/added up correctly 

• Special consideration has been applied (where appropriate)  

• The grade boundaries have been applied accurately 

Exam boards aim to provide an outcome to a clerical check request within 10 calendar days.  

Please be aware that your marks can go down as well as up. 
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Review of marking (service 2)  

This is a review of the original marking to ensure that the agreed mark scheme has been 

applied correctly. It will also include a clerical check. The awarding body will have trained its 

reviewers to conduct reviews of marking accurately and consistently.  

If you request a review of marking there are three possible outcomes: - 

• Your original mark will be confirmed as correct and there will be no change to your 

grade 

• Your original mark may be raised and this may or may not result in a change of grade 

• Your original mark may be lowered and this may or may not result in a change of 

grade  

Awarding bodies aim to provide an outcome of a review of marking request within 30 

calendar days.  

The deadline for requesting a review of marking is 25th September 2025. 

 

Access to scripts 

Access to a copy of the marked paper is for use when a candidate wants to see their exam 

paper before deciding whether to ask for a review of marking or when a candidate wants to 

use their exam paper for learning purposes. You can made this request this by contacting 

your subject tutor. The exam board will email a PDF copy of the marked paper to the 

Examinations Officer.   This will then be emailed to your tutor. Requests received 

after the relevant deadline will not be accepted.  


